
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF MINONG 

VILLAGE HALL 

123 5th Avenue 

Minong, WI 54859 

DECEMBER 5, 2016- 6:00 P.M. 

The Village of Minong is holding a Public Hearing regarding the Village's Community Development Block 
Grant for Public Facilities (CDBG-PF) grant program. This project involved the reconditioning of the 
water reservoir. The public is invited to review the program performance and to express citizen views. 
The Agenda for the Public Hearing is as follows: 

1. Review of program performance. 

2. Citizens views on the program. 

3. Other CDBG issues. 

Residents of the Village of Minong are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to moderate 

incomes. 

The meeting room is handicapped accessible. 

Persons needing additional accommodations should contact Denise Waggoner, Village Clerk at 

(715) 466-2322. 

Publication Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2016 


